

HIGH TECH GAYS

P.O.Box 6777 San Jose, California 95150

Mr. Ron Gray Assistant Press Secretary Office of Lieutenant Governor State Capitol, Room 1114 Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Ron:

July 27, 1988

I am taking the liberty of writing to you since I have your business card from when we met at the NGLTF reception for Jeff Levi at the City Club a couple of months ago.

I am currently setting up the High Tech Gays Fall schedule and would like to invite candidate Leo McCarthy to speak to our organization. We are a non-partisan group, but we welcome the opportunity to bring significant political players before our organization when possible. For instance, in May we were addressed by the Democratic candidates running in the 12th Congressional District, and in July Police Chief Joseph McNamara of San Jose was our guest.

We meet regularly on the second Sunday of each month in San Jose, and I was hoping that our October 9 meeting would be convenient. Our group has over 700 members and we typically get 150 to 200 to attend our monthly meetings. We also have a meeting on Sunday September 11, but the closer to the election, the better.

Please call me at (408) 255-6128 eves, or (408) 943-0636 days, to confirm, or refuse, the invitation. The gay and lesbian community has not been happy with the representation of Pete Wilson, and would be most interested to hear Lieutenant Governor Leo McCarthy's stand on issues which concern our lives.

Very truly yours,

Rick Rudy

President, HTG